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                   5th August, 2019 

 
 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 
I wish you well in your tasks ahead. 
 
Please could you get your office to fulfil my requirements regarding the Data Protection, 
Freedom of Information and Transparency Acts relating to myself and my case study on Child 
X, your predecessor’s and all of the departments that were involved.  
 
I am exercising my right for DSAR under GDPR for my personal data.  Please note that the 
statutory time limits have changed. 
 
I am sure that in time you will be briefed by the Attorney General and all of the other 
departments that were involved.  Once digested, a chat with me and those in charge of the 
investigation, (which I asked your predecessor for) could then come to a positive conclusion, 
and be left on the correct terms. 
 
Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 
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